[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Donor, 

Thank you for the very generous donation to fund our grant “Our Bookworms are Hungry for Books”. The children at Tampa Heights Elementary Magnet will benefit from amazing books to add to our beautiful media center.  Due to events out of our control such as COVID 19 and a fire that devasted our last building, they have not had the opportunity to develop the love of reading in a traditional way. With our new books purchased through the HEF grant, each child will have the opportunity have books in their hands and get lost in the pages with fascinating stories.  We truly appreciate the contribution that you have made. You will have an everlasting impact on the lives of our children.  

Sincerely, 
Barbara Bowman
Tampa Heights Elementary Magnet
